
Dear LifeTrack Church Family,  

 I’m sure you have been following the latest news about COVID-19 
(Coronavirus) and the precautions, as a church we want to communicate 

with you the our plans as of right now.  

Here’s what WE are doing: 

• We will continue to have all of our Sunday Worship Services 
• We will continue to have our weekly programs and events. 
• We will be diligent in sanitizing needed areas.  
• We will provide hand sanitizer in our public areas. 
• The toys and surfaces in our children’s ministry (nursery and 

preschool) will be sanitized each week. 
• The Lord’s Supper is a significant part of our communal worship 

gatherings. We understand that sharing from the tray may be an 
uncomfortable experience for some at this time.  We will be taking 
precautions to provide a safe way to serve it.  If you prefer to not take 
the bread and juice we encourage you to still focus on the significance 
of the symbols and take this moment to connect to God from where 
are. 

 
 

Here’s what we ask of YOU: 

• If you or any of your family have been exposed to a person with the 
Coronavirus or the flu or have recently experienced symptoms 
associated with the flu or the common cold… PLEASE take all 
precautions including staying home for the recommended time and 
take care of your health. There are sound reasons to miss the 
gathering of the Christian community you are a part of.  These 
circumstances would be one of those.  



• Our Worship Services are available on our YouTube Live Feed and 
will be posted on our app and our website. These are great ways for 
you to stay connected.  

• Before coming to church, please wash your hands. If you are serving 
at church, please be extra diligent in this.  

• We ask you to use judgment in how you engage others. The 
exchanging of handshakes, hugs, etc., may make some uncomfortable 
during these times. 

• Pray! For our government officials, and our friends and neighbors, and 
our foreign missionaries. And don’t forget, the Lord is in control and 
use this opportunity share how your Faith allows you to overcome 
this fear .  

 
We are monitoring the situation and will communicate any changes if 

necessary. 

  


